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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER (S8)  
UTILITY ALLOWANCE SCHEDULES UPDATE 

The Lynchburg Redevelopment and Housing Authority (LRHA) gives notice that our Housing 
Choice Voucher (S8) Utility Allowance Schedules have been updated and are available for public 
review and comment for a 30-day period.  Beginning on December 12, 2016, the public may 
review these documents at our Administrative Office between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 
p.m., Monday through Friday.  Our office is located at 918 Commerce Street, Lynchburg, VA.  
The documents will be available for review through January 13, 2017.  Please submit any 
comments, in writing, to Chandra Hyacinth, Compliance Officer, by close of business January 
13, 2016. 

If you have any questions regarding the S8 Housing Choice Voucher Utility Allowance Schedules 
update, please contact LRHA at 434-485-7200 or by email at 
chandra.hyacinth@lynchburgva.gov. 

The new Utility Allowances will be effective February 1, 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 














